
 
Home to our all new 5 Full Day 
Pre-Kindergarten Program! 
 
Starting September 2016 we will be offering a brand new 5 full day Pre-
Kindergarten Program. Our current Kindergarten and our new Pre-
Kindergarten Program will both be housed in the new building shown in the 
picture. The curriculum of the new program will follow the guidelines of our 
currently run programs but on an expanded basis. We are very excited to be 
able to offer this new opportunity to our families! 


